
Class 3 and 4 had a great time at the New Walk  Museum in
Leicester finding out about the ancient Egyptian civilisation.  In
writing, the children in Class 4 have written explanation text 
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January has been another busy month at The Pochin School
with lots of wonderful learning happening in each and every

class.  Here are some highlights!



Our School Council representatives received some bird feeders
from David Wilson Homes ahead of the Big Schools ‘Birdwatch’

- please see 
https://www.rspb.org.uk/whats-happening/get-ready-for-big-

schools-birdwatch 
for more information.

The children in Class 5 had a virtual author visit
with Sufiya Ahmed, the author of the book 

‘Noor-un-Nissa Inayat Khan’.

This book is the thrilling true story of a British-
Indian World War Two heroine.

The Year 6
children also were
able to get signed
copies of some of

Sufiya’s other
books. 



The children in Class 1
and 2 have been reading
the story ‘Emma Jane’s

Aeroplane’ which is linked
to their work in History
where they have been
learning about Amy

Johnson.

Key Events and Dates:
3rd - 7th February 

National Storytelling Week
Children’s Mental Health Week

(Mindfulness and Dance workshop on 5th February

11th February
Safer Internet Day

13th February
PTA Valentine Disco

24th - 28th February
Book Fair 

25th and 26th February
Parents’ Evening

School Council are also planning World Book Day for Thursday
6th March so watch this space!


